
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Township of Lawrence 
County of Mercer 

The Township of Lawrence, through a fair and open process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-
20.4 et seq., is soliciting proposals for “A Study for Possible Consolidation and/or Centralization of all 
Fire/EMS Services and Recommendation of Location or Locations of Any Such Fire & EMS Services 
Within the Township of Lawrence”.  The requests and instructions can be obtained by contacting Brenda 
Kraemer at bkraemer@lawrencetwp.com or 609-844-7087 in the Engineering Department, Lawrence 
Township Municipal Building, 2207 Lawrence Road, Lawrence Township, NJ 08648, during regular 
business hours, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Proposals must be received by 12:00 
noon on Friday, January 10, 2025. 
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